
4 Friday, August 28, 2015

Reviews combat readiness and military preparations

BDF COMMANDER-IN-CHIEF  
INSPECTS MILITARY UNITS
Manama

The BDF Commander-in-
Chief Field Marshal Shaikh 

Khalifa bin Ahmed Al Khalifa 
yesterday conducted inspection 
tours to several BDF units.

During the visit, he reviewed 
combat readiness and military 
preparations. He was briefed 
on workflow stages in these 
units, weaponry development, 
modernization policy, training 
and preparation with military 

assigned requirements. Shaikh 
Khalifa emphasized BDF’s 
steady progress and military 
advancement and its ability to 

supply all battalions and units 
with latest cutting-edge tech 
military systems. 

He said BDF is always 

keeping abreast of relentless 
developments in combat and 
administrative areas and the 
provision of modern facilities, 

which enable it to achieve 
desired results in various 
assigned duties and tasks.

On concluding his visit, 
he appreciated the efforts by 
the BDF men and their noble 

carriage of the responsibility 
to maintain the requisite 
combat readiness posture and 
to implement their assigned 
duties in the most optimum 
manner. 
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Shaikh Khalid meets 
Turkish  Ambassador
DT News Network
Manama

The Minister of Foreign 
Affairs, Shaikh Khalid bin 

Ahmed Al Khalifa, received 
yesterday the Ambassador 
of Turkey to Bahrain, Hatun 
Demirer. 

The Turkish envoy was 
accompanied by the Turkish 
military attaché accredited to 
the Bahrain Colonel Muzffer 
Hakan Yilirim. 

Shaikh Khalid reviewed 
the progress of friendly ties 
between Bahrain and Turkey 
and the means of boosting 
these relations. 

He also praised the 
development of ties at all 
levels. 

The ambassador appreciated 
the Bahraini-Turkish ties, and 
called for further cooperation 
between the two countries in 
various fields. 

Minister of Industry and Commerce, Zayed bin Rashid Al Zayani received yesterday Jerad Bachar 
following his appointment as the Executive Director of the Tourism Sector at Bahrain Economic 
Development Board (EDB).

Premier 
appoints 
four new 
directors
Manama

Prime Minister HRH 
Prince Khalifa bin 

Salman Al Khalifa 
appointed four directors 
in the executive body of 
the Supreme Council for 
Environment (SCE).

Mirza Salman Khalaf has 
been appointed as Director 
of the Directorate of 
Environmental Assessment 
and Control and Dr. Ahmed 
Jaffar Isa as Director of 
the Human Resources 
Directorate.

Meanwhile, Adnan 
Ibrahim Al Bader will take 
charge as the Director of 
the Directorate of Projects 
and Services and Amnah 
Hamad Al Rumaihi will 
be the Director of the 
Directorate of International 
and Media Relations.

In a separate edict, HRH 
PM appointed Shaikha Hala 
bint Mohammed Al Khalifa 
as Director of Culture 
and Arts at the Bahrain 
Authority for Culture and 
Antiquities.

Housing Minister Basim Alhamar received yesterday the U.S. 
Ambassador to Bahrain William Roebuck. They discussed bilateral ties 
and ways to promote them on all levels, besides matters of common 
interest.

Head of Prime Minister’s Court Shaikh Husam 
bin Isa Al Khalifa received yesterday Minister 
of Works, Municipalities Affairs and Urban 
Planning Essam Khalaf and discussed with him 
progress in a number of projects nationwide. 

During the inspection


